
To:  Region 3 ExCom 

From:  Eric Grigorian, Region 3 Director Elect 

Subject: Director-Elect Report 

Date:  27 March 2023 

 

In preparation for the upcoming 2023 SoutheastCon, supported weekly host committee planning 

meetings.  Along with Region Director, supported calls requested by the Conference Committee and 

host committee Chairs as it related to the conference finances.  Worked with FinCom to finalize location 

of SOSC Executive Dinner & Meeting during SoutheastCon 2023. 

During March, worked with the Area Chairs to identify Section delegates participating in SoutheastCon 

2023 and also obtain each Section’s recommendations for the upcoming Sections Congress.  Anticipate 

all recommendations to be provided by end of March.  Additionally, during March, I participated in the 

initial 2023 IEEE Conference Publication Committees meeting as MGA liaison, and initiated a draft MOU 

for consideration by Region 9 for an annual collaborative technical Caribbean Conference (CaribCon) to 

be hosted jointly between Region 3 and Region 9. 

Since our last meeting, I have supported: 

• Area Chair meetings, 

• Worked with SoutheastCon 2023 and SoutheastCon 2024 

• Supported Region’s FinCom meeting 

• Participated in Region’s SOSC meeting 

• Participated in Atlanta Section’s ADCOM event hosted in Atlanta’s Tech Park 

• Continued to support Region Director on other duties as assigned. 

 

 


